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His Excellency, 

Mr. Li Zhansu, Honorable Chairman, 

The Standing Committee of NPC, 

People’s Republic of China 

 

Excellency, 

 

On behalf of my colleagues at the APA Secretariat and on my own behalf, I have a great 

honor to convey my warmest congratulations and best wishes to Your Excellency and the 

entire people of the People’s Republic of China on the occasion of the National Day 

Anniversary of your country commemorated annually on 1st October. 

As a highly important and influential country in the region with its growing momentum to 

advance, China can certainly play a more vital role in support of the APA and the programs 

pursued by this extremely dedicated regional representative institute for realization of a 

prosperously integrated Asia. Therefore, it is duly expected that China renders greater 

cooperation with the APA for the advancement of its aspirations in favor of people of the 

region.  

May I take this opportunity to wish Your Excellency good health, happiness and greater 

success for the friendly people of your country. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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